
 

 

 

 

Hello, 

 

I have noticed that the date for submissions has past but would appreciate 

you considering my submission. 

 

I would like to put forward a submission regarding the inclusion of 

Nutritional Medicine graduates as registered practitioner members of 

ARONAH. 

 

 

I believe that Nutritional Medicine graduates are being ignored in the 

Complementary Medicine field even though the training undertaken is as 

extensive as Naturopathic training excluding herbal medicine.  Nutritionist 

offer a valuable service to the community and by being included in the 

registration body will help to ensure that the public is receiving 

treatment from an appropriately qualified practitioner.  

 

Regards, 

 

Kaye Brydson 


